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Students may earn the privilege of using a personal vehicle for 

transportation to and from school, when that use promotes independent 

living and/or post-secondary transition goals. 

 

Students must commit to and demonstrate consistent attendance and 

participation in a full day of school (8:45am-3:15pm).   

 

Students who drive must also find street parking on one of the 

neighboring side streets and follow all street and pedestrian rules in 

order to arrive to school safely. 

 

Students may never offer or provide transportation to other students 

before, during, or after school. 

 

The personal transportation privilege may be revoked if the student is 

not able to meet these expectations. 

 

 

 
 
 
 


